
Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! 

It has been a wonderful school year so far with so many exciting events. With the start of 

colder weather please take the time to check your students cubby to ensure they have at 

least 2 full changes of weather & size appropriate clothing. 

We are thankful for having the opportunity to participate in an enlightening Professional 

Development Day where we learned new tools to help us ensure your students have the 

most enjoyable and purposeful learning experience.  

As we enter into December we want to give several reminders about scheduling. Fairfax 

county public schools are on winter break from December 18-January 1st, we will be  

offering Winter Break Camp for our school age children during this time.  

With the continuation of the holiday season we will be collecting Toys for 

Tots from December 4-15th. We appreciate all support in spreading cheer 

during the holidays! Additionally we would like to remind everyone that we 

will be closed Monday, December 25th for the holiday.  

 

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the 

fun and learning to come!  


